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Dear Neighbours
THANKS for your good wishes and understanding while
we were closed between Christmas and New Year’s Day.

FOR THE TIME BEING ...
We’ll be returning to a capacity limit of 4 customers.
We encourage those of you who can return to online ordering and
curbside pickup to do so. It’s our best way to reduce exposure for
everyone and your best way to help.

AS BEFORE ...
Orders may be placed by going to Foodstuffs.ca. You’ll land on a
simple order page where you can give us your Foodstuffs shopping
list and you’ll get a call when it’s ready for payment and pickup.

AS ALWAYS ...
Whether in-store, online, by email to info@foodstuffs.ca, or by
phone, we’ll do our best to make sure you get what you came for.

89 Main Street South | Downtown Georgetown
FOODSTUFFS.CA 905.877.6569

From Your
Foodstuffs
Friends

FROM January 3-15, 2022 ONLY

40% OFF
ALL HOLIDAY MERCHANDISE


